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Clerk Presents Awards, Recognizes Impacts in  

Family Support Services, Mental Health e-Filing,  
and Digital Workforce Solutions 

Clerk Fine Honors Former Chief Justice for Leadership 
 
 
PHOENIX – On Monday, the Clerk of the Superior Court for Maricopa County recognized staff 
for their impactful contributions and achieving award winning improvements in the areas of 
family support services, e-filing in mental health cases, internal job shadow programs, and 
digital workforce initiatives that leverage emerging technologies. 
 
“Our team continues to be a leader in the adoption of innovative technologies that make filing 
court documents more efficient for customers and for those in the courtroom,” Jeff Fine, clerk of 
the superior court for Maricopa County, said. “By implementing advanced digital solutions, our 
work becomes faster, more accurate, and frees up staff to concentrate on providing even better 
service for our customers.”  
 
Clerk Fine also honored Justice Robert Brutinel for his distinguished service and steadfast 
leadership while serving as Chief Justice of the Arizona Supreme Court.  
 
“We faced unprecedented challenges in recent years including the pandemic and were able to 
not only continue delivery of our services without pause, but also continue to advance access to 
justice thanks to the leadership and support of Chief Brutinel and the administrative team that 
he leads,” Fine said. “Chief Brutinel brought the justice community together, leading Arizona’s 
courts through our most challenging moments.” 
 
Learn more about the Clerk’s Office and its current initiatives at www.clerkofcourt.maricopa.gov.  
 
 

### 
 
 
 

Since 1912, the Office of the Clerk of the Superior Court for Maricopa County has served the State of Arizona as a 
leader in progressive and efficient court-related records management and financial services for the justice system, 
legal community, and public – ensuring everyone’s fair and equal access to Arizona’s justice system. The Clerk’s 

Office is a national leader in adopting advanced technology to ensure the delivery of outstanding customer service 
and efficient government services.  

CONTACT: Cliff Summerhill, PIO 
Phone: (602) 571-3304 

Cliff.Summerhill@maricopa.gov 

http://www.clerkofcourt.maricopa.gov/


 
Clerk of the Superior Court: Jeff Fine was elected as the Clerk of the Superior Court in 2019, becoming the 11th 
person to serve as the Clerk. Jeff has worked in a variety of roles within Arizona’s justice system, including court 

administrator for the Maricopa County Justice Courts, an elected Justice of the Peace, and police officer. Before his 
work with the courts, Jeff served over 20 years of combined active and reserve service in the U.S. Air Force. As 

Clerk, Jeff has made it a priority to adopt innovative technologies that better serve the public and make the justice 
system not only more efficient, but more accessible for everyone.  


